NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Law & Safety: October 2021

Description

Zios

Excavation at 500 Camden (off of Washington) has ceased. They must seek a building permit for
excavation and fill.

Owners did say their plan is to eventually build houses here, at this point they have not moved any
further in discussion with the city on seeking building permits or subdivision of the land so there is no
additional information or detalils.

The review process would largely depend on what they propose in terms of lot configuration and
number of houses. This area is zoned SF-20.
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